
   

  Page 1 of 3 

   
 

 

Issue 2                          18th-22nd September 2017 
- 

Eaglet News 
 

It’s been a very exciting week in 

Early Years as we welcomed our 

new Nursery pupils into the 

setting. It has been lovely to 

begin to get to know them and 

see them settling in so well. They 

have been very busy exploring 

all the different areas and 

activities, and getting to know 

the names of their friends and 

teachers.  

Reception are becoming experts 

at coming into school each day, 

and are growing in 

independence as they remember the routines and 

expectations throughout the day. They have impressed us all 

with their focus and hard work during their phonics lessons, 

which began this week!  

 
 

Reminders 

We kindly request that parents whose children are dismissed into the Early Years 

playground refrain from allowing their children and younger siblings to play on or 

with the playground equipment. This is to avoid accidents, injury, and damage to 

equipment.  

This half-term’s Eaglet fund of £3 is now due. If you have not already done so, 

please send this in to your class teacher. Thank you to those who have already 

paid.  

It’s runny nose season! We would greatly appreciate donations of tissues.  

Reception children will have chosen a library book this week to take home. Library 

sessions take place on Thursdays, so please ensure your child’s library book is 

returned each Thursday in order for them to choose a new one. 

Reception children will receive their sound books this week. These are for your child 

to practise their sounds each day. They should be sent into school each day in the 

children’s book bags, so that they can be regularly updated as we learn new 

sounds.  

 

Upcoming Events 

September 25 

Part-time Nursery begin 

September 29th 

Macmillan Coffee Morning, 

9.10am, Dining hall. All 

welcome.  

 
 

Stars of the week 

Nursery – Verity 

 

 

 

 

 

RP – Nyahli 

 

 

 

 

 

RC - Charlie 
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Nursery 

Our learning 

This week in pictures 
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   Reception 

 Our learning 

This week in pictures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Kitty was kept very busy giving lots of children plaster casts. 

Next week 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development 

We will be talking about friendship, and how to be a good friend.  

Physical Development 

We will be working on using a correct pencil grip and forming the letters we have 

learnt in our phonics lessons.  

Communication, Language and Literacy 

We will be writing labels for objects in our classrooms.  

Mathematics 

We will continue to explore number and counting. 

Understanding the World 

We will be meeting some of the other teachers and adults from around the school.  

Expressive Arts and Design 

We will using a range of tools for different media, e.g. paint brushes, scissors and 

rolling pins.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 


